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262 students on 
track for 100 Club 
Silver Award.

Celebrating Success

6th March 2023

Value for Term 3: Work Hard                                                                                        Driver: Grit

Who to Contact-
see later pages

Roll Draw Friday Winners 
Congratulations to Paige F, Evie Wilkins and 
Indie-Mae for winning the PREP draw this 
week.

Champion Winners 
Congratulations to Imperial 1 for having the 
best Attendance and Cambridge 1 for most E-
Praise points.

100 Club @ the Academy

482 students on track 
for Termly Award

Friday Celebrations

497 students on track 
for 100 Club Bronze
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Academy Success – Top ON TRACK College Term 3

Academy Success – Attendance

3rd2nd 4th

Warwick 5.6

Cambridge 5.5

Bath 5.4

Imperial 5.2

Attendance for the Year Attendance for the Term

Attendance TG for the Year
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Top ON TRACK Students Term 3
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Top ON TRACK Students Term 3
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Academy Success – Colleges

Imperial Student Successes
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Sporting Results

Well done to our U14 girls football team, they won 4-0 in a competitive friendly 
match against hosts Nova this week. Congratulations to Aryam for getting MVP, and 
to Elsie for scoring a fantastic three goals, and Faith for powering through the 
defence to make it 4 – great effort girls.

It was great to welcome local Swindon schools to compete in our B Team tournament 
this week. It was a brilliant festival of football for the Year8s which they thoroughly 
enjoyed. The boys came away with a number of wins and draws – and didn't lose a 
game! Excellent work!

Thank you to those who have now signed up for the Severn Stars Vs London Pulse 
Superleague netball trip in April. All spaces are now filled. More information will 
follow to those on the trip.

In our Performing Arts Department

This week, year 9 music students have been preparing 
for their band performances of Shotgun and 
Pricetag. Shout outs to 9-5 and 9-3 for some 
AMAZING performances!
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Essential Information for 
Parents

For the Parent 
Handbook, Uniform 
Guide and how to use 
Epraise, please click:

Handbook, Uniform & 
Epaise

Find out what your child
is learning this term

Knowledge Organisers
for all years for all terms

In our Design and Art Department

Congratulations to Mrs Boucher who joins SLT as an Associate
Assistant Principal for the rest of the academic year.
She is looking forward to supporting students further in her new
role. She will work closely with the pastoral team at the Academy,
and will strive to provide the students with the very best support
and encouragement through the role. She will continue to be Head
of Sport and Performance and working with Year11, so any
communications regarding subject or Year11 will continue to be
picked up and answers by herself.

Congratulations to…..

This week students from our AZone came across to the main building and
completed their practical food exam for their hospitality and catering 
qualifications. They spent the day off timetable creating a number of fantastic 
dishes. They were all made from scratch and included: curries, lasagnes, 
burgers and many other meals. The students did a brilliant job under pressure 
and should be really proud of their outcomes. The DT corridor smelt delicious 
all day!

Warwick College have a new Champion to lead
them. From Monday 6th March, Ms Ganney will
take over the leadership of Warwick College
following Mr Thomas’s move to leading on
Engineering.

https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/essential-information-for-parents
https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/prep-guidance/knowledge-organisers
https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/homework/knowledge-organisers
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Trips & Visits 

ABC Week – Year 7

On Friday 10th March a number of students
are travelling to London for this exceptional
dance event. They are guaranteed to haver
an amazing time. More on this next week.

‘Paying it Forward to our Environment’
Year 7 ABC week aims to develop student understanding of community and the 
local environment, where their community is and of how they can contribute to the 
wider community and the local environment with their time.

Students will work together with members of the local community caring for the 
environment. We will watch the film Wall-E as a theme for the week. This is 
followed by a community litter pick, and guest speakers from the local authority 
waste management team on what happens to our waste and the impact of litter.
Activities include, Gardening – Vegetable garden at the academy, Supporting 
Pinehurst Fun day, Hreod Burner Forrest rangers, Homes for Bugs, The Pod Big 
Lunch and Tree decorating.

This is followed up with trips and visits to local charities and meeting members of 
the local community.

A number of pupils are travelling to reading University to take part in this
event. Maths Inspiration is a national programme of interactive maths lecture
shows for teenagers. We give 14-17 year olds a chance to experience the UK's
most inspiring maths speakers presenting mathematics live in the context of
exciting, real-world applications. Our shows are exceptional value for money.
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Assemblies

The assembly this week was led by Mrs Lawrence. Years 7 to 10 
came together Friday afternoon to hear important messages 
about appropriate use of online platforms. We all have a 
responsibility to 'Be Kind' to one another and this is no 
different when being online. In particular, pupils were asked to 
consider protocols about consent to share images online and 
the risks they faced in doing so. 

Mother's day is on Sunday 19th March. Gifts are 
available in the Epraise shop, order as early as possible 
so prefects can get items to you prior to Sunday 19th 
March.

A reminder that you can donate to the Turkey/Syria 
earthquake appeal through Epraise. 

Each point is worth 4p towards the appeal. We have an 
Academy target of £200.

British Values 

Charities
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Transition to Secondary

We are delighted that 190 First Choice Offers have been made for a place 
in year 7 starting in September 2023. We have sent an official welcome 

letter to all pupils that have successfully secured a place with us. Over the 
coming weeks, we will publish the events that will be taking place to 

support the transition process. We are really looking forward to meeting 
all of our new year 7’s over the coming months.

Year 11

What happened last week for Year 11
We started the week with an assembly on procrastination how and why we all do it and tactics that we can 
do to reduce it . With their tutors' students started a 3-part programme on managing their mental health, 
they discussed what mental health was and having positive mental health . Year 11 had a great math's 
drop-down day on Thursday and took their first mock exam in physics .

Sixth Form place offers
If you have applied for Sixth Form, you must log on to your
application and accept your offer ASAP
United College Sixth Form (applicaa.com)

Sixth Form Applicants event
Register to come: https://unitedcollegesixthform.applicaa.com/1
You must have applied to UCSF to come to this event, 

so if you haven't applied yet, do it now!

https://unitedcollegesixthform.applicaa.com/1
https://unitedcollegesixthform.applicaa.com/1
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Celebrating Success

27th February

Universities and Apprenticeship Fair year 12
Our year 12’s spent the day thinking about their 
bright futures at the UK University and 
apprenticeship fair in Bristol . They had the 
opportunity to speak to lots of universities and 
attend seminars on the UCAS applications process, 
Student Finance, writing personal statements, 
student savings, social life , university rankings and 
making the most of Universities. There were also 
seminars on applying for apprenticeships, and 
Degree apprenticeships and the benefits of 
completing an apprenticeship.

What happened last week in Sixth form
Year 13 have been helping to make positive change in the 6th form area  by turning the silent study area into 
a library to make it a more relaxing and productive environment.  On Monday students listened to an 
assembly on LGBTQ+ month where we discussed visibility within the community. On Tuesday, the up for 
discussion was on the changes made to Roald Dahl’s books. On Wednesday the first ‘Well-being 
Wednesday’ which was a huge success. Students took part in Origami, mindfulness colouring, basketball, 
table tennis, Gaslands (a tabletop post-apocalyptic car game) and just dance. On Thursday many Y13 
students came in to complete their coursework during the strike day and on Friday it was Mock The Week, a 
weekly quiz summarising the news of the week.   

Healthreach  Workshop  
A patient’s journey: Students followed the journeys 
of patients during treatment and considered the 
multidisciplinary teams encountered along the way. 
They also started to learn some first aid, including 
dealing with asthma attacks and checking for vital 
signs. They also found out about heart rate, oxygen 
saturation and blood pressure.

The Handmaid’s Tale Lecture: Royal Holloway, 
University of London, delivered a lecture on 
The Handmaid’s Tale to expand and 
consolidate student knowledge of the text.

The new Sixth Form Library room  

What's coming up next week –
7th March – Dyson Robotics  workshop
8th March – Alevel Maths inspiration trip 
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ATTENDANCE 100%ERS
A massive CONTGRATUALTIONS to the 119 students that are listed below – they currently have 100% attendance for the 

whole academic year - demonstrating resilience, determination and eagerness to learn......

If your name isn't listed below - can you get as close to 100% as possible or even get 100% for the rest of the year?

Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Y11

Reporting Absences

If your child does need to be absent, 
please do remember to EPRAISE "A 

Attendance" before 8am – this will avoid 
parents receiving a morning absence 

text.

Attendance Meeting

To support with improving attendance or if 
you have a couple of questions about your 

child's attendance, why not book a meeting 
with our team via eparise.
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Looking ahead: 

Date Event Date Event

6th – 10th

March
Careers Week
Option Assemblies yr 9

15.03.23
16.03.23

Possible Strike days
Year 11 & UCSF will be in for 
exams on 15th & 16th March

09.03.23 Staff CPD
School finishes at 1.20pm

21.03.23 MC 100 Prize Essay at 
Marlborough College

13.03.23 Yr 9 Parent Option Meeting 23.03.23 Y11 Music BTEC Unit 5 
Performance to Parents

13.03.23 Y11 & Y13 Final Mock Exams Week 1 28.03.23 Yr 11 & Yr 13 Parents Evening

15.03.23 Voluntary Parent Meeting Year 8 31.03.23 End of Term
School finishes at 3.35pm

The Week Ahead at the Academy

The Options process starts this week for year 9. Pupils will 
have a series of subject assemblies over the course of this 
week. Parents are invited to attend a meeting on Monday 
13th March for more information on the process.

On Thursday 9th March school finishes at 1.20pm for Staff Training.

This week is National Careers Week. We 
have a range of activities happening in 

school this week.
Please take a look at the careers section in 

this newsletter.
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Academy News

At the time of writing, the Teacher Pay Strikes on the 15th
&16th March are still planned to go ahead. The industrial
action is a result of a national dispute between the NEU and
the government and is not specific to our school. The
overwhelming majority of schools locally and nationally will
be impacted but each school will have different
arrangements for pupils due to the number of members of
its staff who are likely to strike.
If the strikes do go ahead, the secondary academy will be
closed to all but selected students and yr 11 and UCSF
students who will be in the middle of their mock exams.

Following the release of Term 3 'On Track' reports there will 
be an opportunity for Year 8 parents to book in to meet a 
member of SLT/College champion/GS Coordinator on 
Wednesday 15th March between 4pm and 7pm. THIS 
EVENT IS VOLUNTARY AND UNLESS YOU HAVE 
ANY QUESTIONS YOU WANT TO ASK YOU DO NOT NEED 
TO BOOK AN APPOINTMENT. To book an appointment you 
need to go to Epraise Community Parent's Evenings and 
SELECT YEAR 8 Parent. .The booking system will open on 
Wednesday 8th March.

Year 10 Geography Trip to Bristol
120 Year 10 students have just returned, having had a wonderful 
time exploring the Geography and History of Bristol’s historic 
harbourside and the modern Cabot Circus.
Students enjoyed a boat trip, showcasing the redevelopment 
from historic dockyard to a place of modern shops and flats; 
knowledge which they will use in their GCSE Geography Exams.

En route, students stopped to learn what happened at the plinth, from where 
the statue of Edward Colston was pushed to the ground and thrown in the 
Bristol docks as part of the George Floyd protests related to the Black Lives 
Matter movement. Students also explored Bristol’s past in the M Shed 
Museum. Students later enjoyed time in Cabot Circus studying the 
redevelopment of city centres, as well as spending a little time for shopping. 
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Academy News 

Year 9 Options Information - Update
Year 9 students have received their options booklets on Friday last week, the booklet contains all the 
information regarding individual subjects and the options process. (If the booklet is lost or they have not 
received it, we will have spare copies in subject assembly on Monday).

Key dates for Options events:
Monday 6th March - Year 9 Options Launch and Subject Assemblies, Explore, Research and Action 
Activities and the Options Booklet Published and shared via epraise.
Monday 13th March - Options Evening 6pm Swindon Academy and the Option selection form opens
Monday 20th March - Option selection form closes.
Monday 17th April - Option choices team review choices and meet with students where necessary.

Please contact me via epraise message with any questions.
Mrs Thompson
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Academy News

Attendance World Cup
Imperial 7 finally celebrated winning
the Attendance World Cup with a
Pizza Party this week. Their
outstanding attendance saw them lift
the trophy which is now displayed in
the attendance office.

World Book Day
This week we are celebrating World Book Day 
with a competition. Staff dressed up as book 
characters. Around the school were hidden 
book covers. Students needed to find the 
book covers and write down where they 
found it. They also needed to find the teacher 
that was dressed up as a character from that 
book and write down what character they are 
and what book they are from.
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Careers News

Careers Information to support your young person for Parents
Hi all I am now set up in my office in the library. 

Look forward to meeting you all at some point 😊Mrs King

National Careers Week is the 6th-9th March
Please look at the link below regarding NHS careers and Webinars to support your young person if 
they are interested in working for the NHS. Thursday 9th March Online Webinar for parents and 
students.
NCW Flyer March 2023 NHS.pdf

Interested in working at Zurich in the future see below.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGnVm54Bfps
Zurich Insurance Company Ltd. Jobs
I have attached a link to the Webinar for your information for 
Zurich and the Opportunities they have available.

APPRENTICE AND TRAINEE OPPORTUNITIES SSE in 
many different locations.
Aged 16 + Earn while you learn and help power 
change. Join SSE as an Apprentice or Trainee Engineer 
and you’ll earn a salary while you work towards an 
accredited qualification. The closing date for these 
roles is Sunday, 12th March 2023 and all applications 
must be made online using the above link.
Apprenticeships and Trainees (sse.com)

Channel 4
This site offers some great information on how to apply and 
complete an application for an apprenticeship- they also have 
some live opportunities. Please take a look.
Apprenticeships with Channel 4 (getmyfirstjob.co.uk)

http://C:/Users/Daniela.King/OneDrive%20-%20Swindon%20Academy/NCW%20Flyer%20March%202023%20NHS.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGnVm54Bfps
https://www.careers.zurich.com/search/?createNewAlert=false&q=&locationsearch=&optionsFacetsDD_shifttype=Apprenticeship&optionsFacetsDD_department=&optionsFacetsDD_customfield3=United+Kingdom
https://careers.sse.com/apprenticeships-and-trainees
https://www.getmyfirstjob.co.uk/Discover/Employers/details/225/channel-4?page4087=1&size4087=12&utm_campaign=Careers%20Advisers&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=247223443&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_y993Xj-l4hUGd0OwbXs13AMbvc0SVYx22zQmRONxPn6Wa2lSVxQR-9GvZu2aGGRbVFhDzxXYgNh6zZP3hijrDTKPlMJyrvceYVLCPqGYK76PdQVk&utm_content=247223443&utm_source=hs_email
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Academy News

Mock exams
Mock exams for years 11, 12 and 13 will begin on 
Friday 10th March and will finish on Thursday 23rd of 
March. All students have been issued with their 
individual exam timetable this week.

Year 11/13- Parents Evening
Following these examinations, our year 11 and 13 
subject parents evening will take place on Tuesday 
28th March between 16:00-19:00. This is an 
opportunity for parents and students to discuss the 
outcomes of theses examinations with their 
individual subject teachers. The booking system is 
now live on E-praise on a first come serve basis and 
can be found under the Community tab-Parents 
Evenings. Please book an appointment time with 
each of your child's subject teachers.
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Wellbeing Activities 
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Keeping our Children Safe
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Prep Update

Prep rewards have continued and it’s lovely to see so 
many students still doing 100% of their prep
It’s also been great to see many more students 
attempting prep, after having conversations with 
students and parents about the importance of continuing 
to do prep.
Congratulations to the 11 students here →who have 
really improved their prep completion from Week 1 of 
detention removal to today. Keep it going! 
Congratulations too to the 100% students below.

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9

Number of preps completed last week 689 656 576

Epraise points earned £27.56 £26.24 £23.04

80% + completion 45% 43% 31%

BUT...
We are not going to 
settle for 45% 
completion rates.

Completing Prep 
helps students learn 
more and get better 
GCSE grades.

It also helps them 
move up sets and 
prevents them 
moving down.

Please ask your 
child if they’ve done 
their prep and 
encourage them to 
complete it.

We don't want to 
have to reintroduce 
detentions to get 
students to 
complete their 
prep.

Joywan E Year 7 Bath 4

Yethmin K Year 7 Bath 7

Kayla K Year 7 Warwick 6

Archie A Year 8 Imperial 1

Dezmic G Year 8 Cambridge 5

Poppy B Year 9 Bath 3

Trent Yon G Year 7 Bath 5

Arthiya M Year 7 Imperial 5

Aryam T Year 8 Cambridge 5

Ruth R Year 9 Imperial 2

Chloe J Year 9 Bath 1

Carey Z Year 7 Bath

Casey N Year 7 Bath

Charlie M Year 7 Bath

Chloe-May W Year 7 Bath

Emmanuel F Year 7 Bath

Helen T Year 7 Bath

Inderpreet Kaur N Year 7 Bath

James R Year 7 Bath

Joshua G Year 7 Bath

Joywan E Year 7 Bath

Mason V Year 7 Bath

Olivia J Year 7 Bath

Pam T Year 7 Bath

Tegan Edwards-N Year 7 Bath

Trent Yon G Year 7 Bath

Yethmin K Year 7 Bath

Armaan S Year 8 Bath

Ashwin B Year 8 Bath

Charlie A Year 8 Bath

Faith S Year 8 Bath

Harley T Year 8 Bath

Imara W Year 8 Bath

Jacob R Year 8 Bath

Jewel R Year 8 Bath

Kaysan A Year 8 Bath

Kenneth W Year 8 Bath

Kevin Z Year 8 Bath

Lauren L Year 8 Bath

Mariam K Year 8 Bath

Molly D Year 8 Bath

Piper F Year 8 Bath

Savannah P Year 8 Bath

Shreyash B Year 8 Bath

Aveena R Year 9 Bath

Beatriz M Year 9 Bath

Ellie F Year 9 Bath

Elliot O'N Year 9 Bath

Elsiana W Year 9 Bath

McKayla Anaya P Year 9 Bath

Sophie K Year 9 Bath

Tianna C Year 9 Bath

Troy C Year 9 Bath

Victoria K Year 9 Bath

Zunaid H Year 9 Bath

Aden B Year 7 Cambridge

Antonio P Year 7 Cambridge

Cassie B Year 7 Cambridge

Chloeanne E Year 7 Cambridge

Dua S Year 7 Cambridge

Imogen O Year 7 Cambridge

Iona d'S Year 7 Cambridge

Jewel P Year 7 Cambridge

Kacper G Year 7 Cambridge

Kenzie M Year 7 Cambridge

Libby M Year 7 Cambridge

Mikolaj G Year 7 Cambridge

Mylie P Year 7 Cambridge

Shamarah F Year 7 Cambridge

Vagan R Year 7 Cambridge

Vlance F Year 7 Cambridge

Abirami S Year 8 Cambridge

Alicia K Year 8 Cambridge

Andrey A Year 8 Cambridge

Chelsea H Year 8 Cambridge

David O Year 8 Cambridge

Evie R Year 8 Cambridge

Honey B Year 8 Cambridge

Iylah-May W Year 8 Cambridge

Logan M Year 8 Cambridge

Marius D Year 8 Cambridge

Mileka D Year 8 Cambridge

Nithin Arun P Year 8 Cambridge

Phoebe M Year 8 Cambridge

Poppy A Year 8 Cambridge

Saniksha V Year 8 Cambridge

Shaarujan P Year 8 Cambridge

Anaya C Year 9 Cambridge

Izan d'S Year 9 Cambridge

Mihaela M Year 9 Cambridge

Nishtha K Year 9 Cambridge

Victoria S Year 9 Cambridge

Addison F Year 7 Imperial

Alfie C Year 7 Imperial

Analie d'S Year 7 Imperial

Ayana M Year 7 Imperial

Caden A Year 7 Imperial

Ellie-Mae P Year 7 Imperial

Enzo K Year 7 Imperial

Esmee C Year 7 Imperial

Grace W Year 7 Imperial

Harrison McG Year 7 Imperial

Jakub B Year 7 Imperial

Lolita L Year 7 Imperial

Simmi G Year 7 Imperial

Adinath J Year 8 Imperial

Arnav P Year 8 Imperial

Ashmitha N Year 8 Imperial

Chelsea W Year 8 Imperial

Evie W Year 8 Imperial

Eymen A Year 8 Imperial

Harshita Devi B Year 8 Imperial

Jasmine G Year 8 Imperial

Layla R Year 8 Imperial

Lexi C Year 8 Imperial

Raguel S Year 8 Imperial

Sophie C Year 8 Imperial

Sreejith S Year 8 Imperial

Tommy H Year 8 Imperial

Aaron G Year 9 Imperial

Akarshan M Year 9 Imperial

Amy-Lee S Year 9 Imperial

Cecilia C Year 9 Imperial

Daniel R Year 9 Imperial

Deneeshiya B Year 9 Imperial

Jai M Year 9 Imperial

Nicole P Year 9 Imperial

Rebecca Douglas-O Year 9 Imperial

Shivani S Year 9 Imperial

Tia H Year 9 Imperial

Abdul H Year 7 Warwick

Brisa L Year 7 Warwick

Caitlin R Year 7 Warwick

Chung Yin C Year 7 Warwick

Gnana P Year 7 Warwick

Hayden C Year 7 Warwick

Indi-Mae C Year 7 Warwick

Junaria C Year 7 Warwick

Kyle H Year 7 Warwick

Lilly H Year 7 Warwick

Marcus P Year 7 Warwick

Mia C Year 7 Warwick

Tori W Year 7 Warwick

Zian N Year 7 Warwick

Aleksander L Year 8 Warwick

Alexander P Year 8 Warwick

Alexis E Year 8 Warwick

Annamaria U Year 8 Warwick

Aurora de A Year 8 Warwick

Bianca S Year 8 Warwick

Connor M Year 8 Warwick

Daisy-May R Year 8 Warwick

Gabriel B Year 8 Warwick

Harry E Year 8 Warwick

James S Year 8 Warwick

Joel F Year 8 Warwick

Lilly-Mae W Year 8 Warwick

Mirage S Year 8 Warwick

Miya C Year 8 Warwick

Oliver D Year 8 Warwick

Ricardo Morris T Year 8 Warwick

Rosina W Year 8 Warwick

Toby B Year 8 Warwick

Aaron S Year 9 Warwick

Amarissa S Year 9 Warwick

Deepsika G Year 9 Warwick

Gnana Varshitha P Year 9 Warwick

Isabely A Year 9 Warwick

James C Year 9 Warwick

Leah C Year 9 Warwick

Lexie W Year 9 Warwick

Lexi-Mai L Year 9 Warwick

Maitri J Year 9 Warwick

Ralfs P Year 9 Warwick

Rishitha M Year 9 Warwick

Riya D Year 9 Warwick
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Uniform Update

We have very high standards in everything we do, and we 
want your child to always look as smart as possible. Wearing 
smart uniform helps to create the right conditions for 
learning and enables pupils to take pride in belonging to our 
community.

Now that we are at the midpoint of the academic year, we are 
noticing that a small number of our students are not wearing 
their uniform to the same high standards that they started 
the year with. We recognise that the cost-of-living crisis may 
be a cause for this. However, we are determined to support 
you and your child get their uniform back to the high 
standards that they were earlier this year.. Our students look 
smart and ready to learn when they are wearing their 
uniform with pride.

Each week we are going to support your student to address any uniform concerns they might be 
experiencing.
Week 2 (starting 6th March). We will be continuing with our uniform checks. This week we will be 
focussing on Skirts and trousers and ensuring that all pupils are wearing either a black skirt or a pair of 
black trousers.

This week: Trouser/Skirt Week 3: Blazer/Shirt Week 4: Footwear Week5: Tie

By Easter, all students will be supported so that they can wear full school 
uniform.
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College Competitions

Student Voice

Staff and students have been working on their 
World Book day doors! All doors will be judged 
on Monday 13th March, look out for the 
winners next week in the newsletter!

The senior council will be meeting with Mrs Wright and Mrs 
Lawrence on Monday 6th March. They will be discussing the 
following:
Sustainability, Industry talks, Sex & Relationships education, 
clubs, corridor culture and the 100 Club.
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Individual Student Success

Message from Simon Halls 

Congratulations to Olivia J in year 7 who 
will be representing England at the 
Dance World Cup. Olivia trains at the 
Swindon Academy of Dance and she will 
be performing in a number of dances.

Good Luck Olivia – we can’t wait to hear 
the results in July!

Olivia says she is really excited about 
being part of Team England and having 
an amazing time with her dance friends. 

Tickets can be purchased to see Team England on Thursday 27th April 7pm @ Commonweal school.
Tickets £10

Email Mrs Annie Ruddle - DWCTickets@gmail.com



Hard work - Kindness - Responsibility

EPRAISE
• Is the best way to get in touch.
• We will try and get back to you within 2 days (not weekends)-usually 

much quicker. 
• If you do not get a timely response, please forward your message 

directly to K.Wright (Head Teacher)
• Please use the table overleaf  to direct your message to the most 

appropriate person:

Getting in touch 

with the 

Academy

Emergency Contact

To contact the Academy during the day for reasons that need a quick response 
please:
• Epraise message P.Pastoral
Or
• Phone Reception 01793 426900 (please be aware that unless it is an 

emergency, reception will only EPRAISE the most appropriate person.)
Or
• Phone Pastoral Support 01793 4266980 (please be aware that unless it is an 

emergency, reception will only EPRAISE the most appropriate person.)

To meet with a College Manager/SENCO/Attendance 

• Parents can book appointments via EPRAISE to meet with a College Manager 
during the day every day. 

• Parents of SEN students or parents with queries about SEN can book to 
meet a SENCO on  Mondays 2.15pm-3pm, Wednesdays & Fridays 8.50am to 
9.30am .

• Parents can book to meet with a member of the Attendance Team between 
10am and 11am each day.

• To book go to EPRAISE-Community/Parents Evenings and Select the right 
event/day.

We will also offer drop-in appointments for parents at the above times. Parents need to be willing to wait to be 
seen.

How to Access EPRAISE:
• Go to Google search Epraise log in/search
• Please select your school/choose Swindon Academy 

Secondary
• Go to parents/enter your email (must be the one given to 

the Academy) & leave password blank. 
• You will then receive an email and follow instructions.
• You can also download the  Epraise App
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Epraise Contacts

Query about……. Epraise…..
Contacting Principal .Wright

Contacting Head Teacher A.Lawrence L.Jordan

Pastoral matters/Uniform P.Pastoral or your child’s College Manager
Bath C.Roberts, Cambridge K.Nicholls, 
Imperial L. Quinn Warwick R.Harding

Attendance/Medical Appointments/Punctuality A.Attendance

Prep Work/Bedrock/Seneca/Sparx P.Prep

Detention P.Pastoral

Parent Pay/FSM/Trips & Visits J.Greenwood

Safeguarding D.Ramshaw

UCSF (Sixth Form) Queries L.Dodsworth

SEN C.Oke & R.Suleman

Epraise Shop/Clubs C.Oke

Grammar Stream L.Rowe

D of E/ Camp/ABC Week N.Warren

Password/Chromebook queries P.Prep

Subject Areas • PE/Music/Drama/Dance D.Boucher
• Maths/Business Studies/CSc L.Roche
• English E.Cole or D.Carryl
• Science L.Rowe
• History J.Rivers
• Geography C.Greenwood
• RE/HSC H.Green
• Dt & Art L.Thomas
• Spanish A.Alvarez

Champion (Tutor) P.Pastoral or your child’s College Champion
Bath M.Jones Cambridge J.Higgins 
Khan Imperial J.Capstick, Warwick 
C.Ganney

Year 11 D.Boucher


